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Tuesday 6th February was ‘Safer Internet Day’ with a theme of ‘Create, Connect and 

Share Respect’. We have been talking about how we connect with friends and family 

online and how to ensure respectful communication. As we have been 

demonstrating our creative skills rewriting songs for our ‘Horrible Histories’ project, 

we decided to apply these skills to write raps about keeping safe online.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths this week we have been learning about how to calculate perimeter of 

composite shapes (shapes made up of more than one rectangle). We had to use 

reasoning and logical thinking to identify missing lengths and problem solve to find 

shapes with the same area that have different perimeters. 

In English we have finished our wonderful Roman stories and have spent some time 

sharing and peer critiquing. After half term we will be looking at biographies and 

autobiographies.  

 

Reminders: 

• Kilve Court parent meeting – Tuesday 20th February at 3.45pm 

• Parent/carer viewing of Sex Education videos – Friday 23rd February at 9am 

 

Project final outcome: Wednesday 21st March 9.30 – 11am. We will be sharing 

our ‘Horrible Histories’ style films and other learning from our ‘Were the Romans Really 

Rotten?’ project. 
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